
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref:  130/15 
 
24th  September 2015 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent /Carer 
 
St Margaret’s Academy Futsal Club Invitation 
Starts on Thursday 24th September 2015 
 
As part of St Margaret’s Academy’s extra-curricular programme, Futsal Club will be on every 
Thursday after school (2.30pm-4.00pm) for year 8 students to take part. This extra-curricular 
session is an open invitation to any student who wants to get involved. Your son will need to 
bring his football PE kit, shin pads and trainers as all sessions will take place inside the Sports 
Hall.  
 
Students will need to make arrangements to make their own way home once the session has 
ended. Sessions will be organised by an outside FA Level 2 football coach alongside several St 
Margaret’s Year 11 leaders.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this event please contact me at school on 0151 427 1825.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr C Parkes 
PE Teacher 


